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NEXT MEETING

Jan. 3, 1985 7:30 P.M. 800 S. Buchanan St.

PROGRAM: A member of the Arlington County
Planning Commission will speak to us about
the progress of the Balston & Shirlington
reconstruction projects.
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LAST MEETING: We passed a motion to send a letter supporting the
architects plan to up-grade the playground at the Barcroft
Elementary School.

The plans for the rebuilding of the kitchen steps of the Community
House have been approved by the Historical Landmark Commission.

We had lots of entertainmment. Al Copeland and Friends, Russell
Foster, Patricia Kibler, Willie Liggan and Madeline Mundy pro-
vided music on mandolins and guitar for a sing=-a-long. The
Wakefield High School Band was also present and played Christmas
Carols as well.

If you missed this years Christmas Party, you really missed a
good one. The decorations were beautiful. We had lots of

delicious homemade treats and not an empty seat in the house.

Thanks to all who helped make this years party an enjoyable evening.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO EVERY ONE.
HAVE AN ENJOYABLE AND SAFE HOLIDAY SEASON.



